LEXINGTON

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION March 15, 1938

Head of Physical Education Department University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

Miss Mary King Montgomery, a graduate student in Physical Education at the University of Kentucky is making a study of the place of music in the professional physical education curriculum.

Her study has been prompted by the fact that there is a definite need for some fundamental knowledge of music among the majors in our field in order that they may efficiently and successfully teach rhythm.

I will appreciate any assistance or any comments you may have to make concerning this study.

Respectfully yours,

C. W. Hackensmith, Acting Head Department of Physical Education

Owtha skeresuu

P. S. May I please have this back by April 1?